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The Washington State Department of 
Transportation seeks community input 
for a corridor study on State Route 
900/Martin Luther King Jr. Way South 
in Skyway.

Input from residents, business owners, 
and road users will help shape the vision 
of the corridor. This study will set the 
stage to pursue future funding for the 
design and construction of highway 
improvements.

Study background 
SR 900 between 57th Avenue South 
and the Renton city limits is a heavily- 
traveled commuter corridor with an 
average of 32,000 vehicles each day. 
This section of highway lacks sidewalks 
to connect pedestrians between  
residences and community hubs.

This study will document the  
community vision for the corridor and 
strategies to improve operations,  
safety, and accessibility for all users.

HOW TO GET INVOLVED
We want to hear your concerns and priorities for SR 900. With the help of our partners,  
WSDOT plans to gather feedback and ideas from local stakeholders and community members 
via an online survey later this year.

Visit 
www.wsdot.wa.gov/planning/studies/sr-900/martin-luther-king-jr-way-south-corridor  
to stay up-to-date with the study and learn more about opportunities to provide input.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Maan Sidhu, Assistant Area Traffic Engineer - King County

Maan.Sidhu@wsdot.wa.gov

Hannah Plummer, Transportation Planner 
Hannah.Plummer@wsdot.wa.gov

SR 900 
SR 900/Martin Luther King Jr. Way South  
Corridor Study

SUMMER/FALL 2020



Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information: Accommodation requests for people with disabilities can be made by contacting the WSDOT Diversity/ADA Affairs team 
at wsdotada@wsdot.wa.gov or by calling toll-free, 855-362-4ADA (4232). Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may make a request by calling the Washington State Relay at 711.

Title VI Statement to Public: It is the Washington State Department of Transportation’s (WSDOT) policy to assure that no person shall, on the grounds of race, 
color, national origin or sex, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated 
against under any of its programs and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated, may file a complaint with WSDOT’s Office of Equal 
Opportunity (OEO). For additional information regarding Title VI complaint procedures and/or information regarding our non-discrimination obligations, please contact OEO’s  
Title VI Coordinator at (360) 705-7090. 

Study schedule
SUMMER - FALL 2020

l 	Engage with key stakeholders and nearby communities.
l 	Gather corridor user feedback through an online survey.
l 	Collect and analyze survey data.

FALL 2020 - WINTER 2021
l 	Develop practical concepts based on community input.
l 	Share concepts with the community 	and gather additional feedback.

SUMMER 2021
l 	Summarize findings in a final report.

Heavily-traveled SR 900 has limited sidewalks and lacks other safety features.


